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September 6, 2013 

 

via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th
 floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”) 

 OEB File No. EB-2013-0301  

 Review of Framework Governing the Participation of Intervenors in Board Proceedings 

 

Further to the Board’s letter of August 22, 2013, THESL registers its intent to participate in the 

above-noted consultation, including the stakeholder conference scheduled for October 8, 2013.  

THESL does not seek an award of costs in this proceeding. 

Please direct correspondence regarding this matter to my attention: 

Rob Barrass 

Lead Regulatory Counsel 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 

14 Carlton Street  

Toronto, Ontario  M5B 1K5 

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Yours truly, 
 

[original signed by] 

 

Rob Barrass 

Lead Regulatory Counsel 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
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